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Quick Links
 

Our Website
 

AIA
 Documents

 
Calendar 

 
Don't forget to take our 
current survey question of 
the month.  

 
How likely would you be to 
participate in a mentoring 
program involving the AIA 
Michigan Emerging 
Professionals and the AIA 
Michigan Established 
Professionals? 
  
We will post the results in 
our next newsletter.

 

 
"The art of architecture 
studies not structure in 
itself, but the effect of 

structure on the human 
spirit".

- Geoffrey Scott

 

 

Good Morning! We have a lot of meetings and 
events this week, the most exciting of which is 
our Holiday Open House on Thursday. Please 
visit the Beaubien House between 4:30 and 
7:00pm for food, drinks and a few 
special guests. We are teaming up with the 
Detroit EPC for this event and are very excited 
that our drive for canned food will be 
transformed into a wonderful Canstruction-

style project that we have named the "Oh Can-nenbaum" 
project. In order to make the installation a success we are 
counting on you to bring in cans of food (especially ones with 
brown, green and red labels). We look forward to seeing all of 
you on Thursday!
 
On a sad note, Jim Walker, PA, Hon. Aff. AIAMI passed away 
suddenly last week. More information about Jim and his 
memorial is listed below.
 
Upcoming Events:
 
December 13 from 4:30-7:00pm: AIA Michigan, AIA 
Detroit EPC, and AIA Michigan EPC  Holiday Open House
January 25-27: AIA Michigan Leadership Retreat

Reminder: MAF Survey of Architects' Book 
Collections 
 
The MAF is conducting this survey to discover which books 
architects value most in their architectural book collections. 
This survey will be used to ascertain both your collection size 
and what you would consider the "must have" books about 
architecture. The end result will be a compiled list of up to 100 
architectural books to be used as a pilot program to market 
architectural books to the public. This collection could be 
housed at one or more libraries in Michigan and would be 
available to all through the Michigan Electronic Library 
Catalogue. 
 
To participate in this short survey, click here.

Update! 2013 AIA Michigan Honor Awards Call for 
Entries - Extended Deadlines!
  
The Honor Awards are celebrated in June, but now is the time 
to submit your project! Many of the changes our membership 
has asked for will be enacted this year and the Award 
ceremony will be even bigger and better than previous years. 



Changes include opening our awards to every licensed 
architect across the state and the addition of three new 
awards: the Associate Member Award, the Student Project 
Award and the Unbuilt Project Award. To read the guidelines 
and extended deadlines, click here. To register online, click 
here.

 

D. James Walker, Jr.: 1953 - 2012
 
We are saddened by the sudden and unexpected passing of 
Jim Walker on December 5th. Jim was a wonderful father and 
husband, but most of us know him best from his work as CEO 
of Great Lakes Fabricators & Erectors Association (GLFEA). 
He was deeply committed to the success of the construction 
industry and our affiliate organizations in Michigan and will 
be missed greatly.
 
Family will receive friends at A.J. Desmond and Sons Funeral 
Home (Vasu, Rodgers & Connell Chapel), 32515 Woodward 
Avenue, Royal Oak, MI 48073 on Saturday, December 15th 
from 1:00 - 7:00 PM. A Memorial Service will be held on 
Sunday, December 16th at 2:00 PM at First Presbyterian 
Church of Birmingham, 1669 West Maple Road, Birmingham, 
MI 48009. Memorials may be made in Jim's name to Camp 
Skyline, 1669 West Maple, Birmingham, MI 48009 or 
Gleaners Food Bank, 2131 Beaufait Street, Detroit, MI 48207.

Reminder to All Chapters:
  
Please send your 2013 calendar of events to 
christine@aiami.com.  We would like to get them all on one 
main calendar next year. The calendar is on the front of the 
website and is also listed in all of our pulications.  We will also 
promote your events in our Newsletter or Monday Minutes.  
We need to hear from you!

Please take the time to like us on Facebook 



We would like to get the entire membership posting and 
checking our page daily!  Take the time and do it now with the 
following link.
 
And follow this link to Facebook and "like" us!

 
Don't forget to check out our new Linked In page:

Job Board - Updated Weekly!
 
Looking for work?  Need to post a position? Send your 
information to christine@aiami.com. And don't forget to check 
out the AIA Michigan Job Board for new posts!

AIA Michigan Staff
 
Christine Zylla - christine@aiami.com
-communications, social media, emerging professionals
Evelyn Dougherty - evelyn@aiami.com
- programs, documents, continuing education, membership
Cathy Mosley - cathy@aiami.com
-all of the above and anything else, public awareness, 
government affairs, sponsorships, etc.
 
Reminder to AIA Detroit members:
AIA Detroit Phone # is 313-588-1411 and email is 
businessmanager@aiadetroit.com

 Please call or email with any questions.
 Phone:313-965-4100
 Fax: 313-965-1501
 cathy@aiami.com
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